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Fast, Joyce

From: Denis Tetu < >
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 8:57 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Email - Communication - Denis Tetu - Providence III Condominium Moss Ave - 8th 

Street Traffic Noise - CK 375-2

Submitted on Thursday, April 30, 2020 - 20:56  

Submitted by anonymous user: 68.69.209.90  

Submitted values are:  

Date  Thursday, April 30, 2020  
To  His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name  Denis  
Last Name  Tetu  
Email    
Address   - 1015 Moss Ave.  
City  Saskatoon  
Province  Saskatchewan  
Postal Code  S7H   
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)  Providence III Condominium 
/ 1015 Moss Ave.  
Subject  8the Street Traffic Noise  
Meeting (if known)  May 4th, 2020 Standing Policy Committee On Transportation  
Comments   
As President of the Board of Directors, on behalf of the residents of Providence III / 1015 Moss 
Ave.(adjacent to 8th Street), I request that the City of Saskatoon take the necessary steps to 
reduce/mitigate traffic noise on 8th Street. This situation is extremely disturbing and for those 
residents adjacent to 8th Street, frequently is the source of having to wear ear plugs, experience loss 
of sleep, etc. The greatest source of such noise results from vehicle muffler systems. Testament to 
this concern as indicated by the Vehicle Noise - May 2020 Update, "41% of all traffic noise violations 
are issued on 8th Street". On April 30th, we received correspondence from the Transportation 
Division stating that "Transportation does not support closing access to Luther Place without the 
support of the owners and residents of Luther Place." As tax paying owners and residents on the 
opposite side of 8th Street our position is that we should at least be considered with similar equality.  

Our correspondence to the transportation Division includes two videos which exemplify the traffic 
noise that illustrate our concern. 

Your time and consideration is appreciated!  

Attachments   

  

  


